From: LICA Reception <lica2@lica.ca>
Date: Monday, January 15, 2024 at 10:24 AM
To:

Subject: Calling all Wildlife Enthusiasts!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning, LICA Member,
Join LICA’s Citizen Science Winter Wildlife Monitoring Program! This program is for everyone in
the LICA region and strives to promote wildlife species while also gathering data to support

wildlife management and conservation.

Please share this program with your friends and family!

See the details below.
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Have a wonderful day,
Kayla Hellum
Environmental Coordinator

SHLICA

ENVIRONMENTAL STEWARDS
Office: (780) 812-2182
Email: watershed@lica.ca
www.lica.ca
LICA is located on and benefits from the traditional lands of the Denesuytiné, Nehiyaw (Cree) and in the heart of the
Métis Homeland. LICA respects and honors our responsibility to truth and reconciliation as members of Treaty 6, 8,
and 10 and Métis Nation of Alberta — Region 2.
% Please consider the environment
before printing this email.
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